
NOTICE! 

 

TOWN OF BALDWIN RESIDENTS 
 

 

Due to scheduling conflicts the December board meeting times have  

Been changed!! 

 

St. Croix County Community Development will be present and give a 

summary of the surveys received and future action needed for the 

towns 2023 Comprehensive Plan. 

 

This will be held on: Thursday, December 8, 2022, starting at 5:30 PM 

 

This information session is expected to last one hour, coffee and treats 

will be served. 

 

At 6:30 PM the December board meeting will start. 

 

Both meetings will be held at the townhall located at: 

 

2399-90th Ave., Baldwin. 

 

The full board meeting agenda will be posted later! 

 
James Harer, Clerk 


